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ACKNOWLEDGMENT

Woodstock relies on technology in providing quality education to our students.  However, access to technology imposes responsibilities and risks that require a partnership among parents, students and educators.  Woodstock takes extraordinary measures to protect our students, including firewalls, monitoring internet traffic on our wifi system, and evaluation of all software/apps for privacy and data safety.  Additionally, we provide cyber-safety lessons to all students in Woodstock. We also recognize that all safeguards even combined are not foolproof, and therefore we need to disclose that use of the technology carries risks of exposure to inappropriate content and information.  

To reduce that risk, the Board of Education has adopted the attached Policy Regarding Student Use of The District’s Computer Systems and Internet Safety.  As a condition of students’ using district technology, students and their parents or guardians must acknowledge that they have received a copy of this Policy and that they agree that the student must comply with its provisions.  Please sign and return the acknowledgment below.  Thank you for your cooperation, and please contact your school principal if you have any questions.


We acknowledge that we have received a copy of Board Policy Regarding Student Use of The District’s Computer Systems and Internet Safety, and that the student is required to follow its requirements as a condition of using school district technology




_____________________________			______________________________
[Student Name:  Please print]				[Parent/Guardian Name: Please print]




[bookmark: _Hlk49246332]______________________________		______________________________	
Signature			Date			Signature			Date	
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